
 

Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100, County Hall, Preston, PR1 0LD 
 

 
 
 
 
 
National Wraparound Childcare 
Programme  

Phone: 0300 123 6712 

Email: schoolschildcare@lancashire.gov.uk 

  

  

  

Date: 24th January 2024 

  

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

From Sept 2024, the government have announced funding for a national wraparound 
childcare programme. We are looking to find out your views on childcare for primary 
school aged children from reception to year 6. 
 
The funding is to enable schools and local providers to set up and expand before 
and after school childcare provision and can include private, voluntary and 
independent organisations, schools and childminders. The wraparound childcare can 
operate on a school site or at another setting in the area, term time only. 
 
To support the delivery of this programme, we need to understand your wraparound 
childcare needs. If you are already using before or after school childcare we would 
still like to hear from you. 

We would be delighted if you could complete the survey by clicking this link 
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/vt082j or scanning the QR code below using a 
mobile or digital device. The survey should take no more than 3 minutes to complete. 
If you have and have completed this survey already, please disregard this letter. 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Childcare Sufficiency Team 
Education Improvement Service (0-11) 
Lancashire County Council 
www.lancashire.gov.uk 
schoolschildcare@lancashire.gov.uk 
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